
 

        

 POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

  HEADS UP!    

13
th

 December 2019 

 
What a fantastic performance the children put on this week in our 
traditional Nativity Play. Huge thanks to all those involved in 
getting everything ready: staff, parents and not least, the lovely 

children themselves for learning their lines, singing their hearts out 
and acting the story so beautifully. 
 

A big thank you to Jane Langdon and Lisa Paton who came in on 
Thursday morning to run a craft morning for the children. We are 
very grateful for their help in school. 
 

We also want to say a huge thank you to Jane and Malcolm Ward 
for paying for the coach to take us to the pantomime next week. 

 

I think it is probably best just to run through the arrangements for 
next week so we all know what is happening: 
 

Monday 16th December 
 Christmas Sports Morning 

Children should come to school in warm PE kit; it may take 
place outside 

 Christmas party in the afternoon 
Bring party clothes and food/drink in a bag. 

 
Tuesday 17th December 

 Panto at Buxton 
We will be leaving at 9.05 promptly! Children should bring a 
refillable water bottle to school with them. 
Lunch will be a picnic lunch back at school. 

 
Wednesday 18th December 

 Minibus cleaning (inside and out!) 
Anyone who is interested in helping should bring wellies and 
waterproofs with them! 

 Christmas Dinner 
 1.30pm Family Film with Flix in the Stix  ALL WELCOME 

There will be popcorn, drinks, cards etc. on sale. 



 Please can everyone help to tidy up afterwards because the 

carpet fitters are coming that very day at 4pm. We have to 
have the place ship shape and empty before they arrive at 
4!! 

 
Wishing you a festive weekend  
 
Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 
 
 

 
 

       
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          


